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What we have been up to this week: 

Last week ended with a fun learning activity for Class 7.  Mrs 
Wailes arranged for them to have a special cookery lesson.  
The children learnt to prepare and chop vegetables to make 
paella.  They all concentrated hard and worked together and 
were very proud of themselves at the end of it.  Mrs Wailes is 
keen to develop this opportunity and to expend it across 
school—so watch this space! 
 
This week has been a whirl of activity with lots of hard work be-
ing done at home to make sure the school looks amazing for 
World Book Day.  Thank you to everyone who helped their chil-
dren to decorate a wooden spoon as a character from a book.  
The children have loved looking at them all and guessing what 
book they come from. 
 
The staff, too did their bit by all decorating a classroom window 
to create our book treasure hunt.  The children have all been 
very enthusiastic about taking parents around to look at all the 
windows to try and guess what the book is.  Hopefully they've 
posted their answers in the box ready for the prize draw. 
 
It has been so much fun and good to be able to express our 
love of reading and books and to see which ones are clear fa-
vourites amongst the children.  A special mention to Miss Haw-
ley and Mrs Mullen who organised it all for us this year.  We ap-
preciate all your great ideas and hard work. 
 
Year 6 have had an extremely busy week as they went on their 
trip to the Ripon museums where they learnt lots about crime in 
the past through lots of first hand experiences.  Then, on Friday 
they all went to watch the Woodkirk Performance which this 
year is Fame.  What a fantastic end to their week. 
 
We have also been running our PTFA Mothers Day Gift Shop 
across school this week.  The children have had the opportunity 
to choose a gift for someone special to give to on Mothers Day 
this Sunday.  It is so lovely to see how much thought and effort 
they put into choosing the ‘perfect gift’.  If you are one of the 
lucky recipients this Sunday, I am sure you will appreciate it. 
 
On Monday we have a Review Day in school with Mrs Barton 
(CEO of Leodis Academies Trust) and Andy Taylor (an educa-
tional consultant).  They are going to have a look at all the work 
we do and help us to recognise all our strengths and to identify 
any areas we need to work on.  They will be in the playground 
before school so please do speak to them if you see them. 
We will let you know how we get on so that you are able to cel-
ebrate our successes and help us with our areas for develop-
ment. 
 
Ms Talbot 
Enjoy, Aspire, Persist, Achieve 

Dates for your Diary: 

11.3.24  Review Day  

11.3.24  Assessment Week 

12.3.24  Year 1 Trip 

12.3.24  PTFA Meeting 6pm 

14.3.24  Year 1 Trip 

18.3.24  Assessment Week 

18.3.24  Rock Steady Concert 

19.3.24  Year 2 Celebration Assembly 

21.3.24  Parents Evening 

26.3.24  Year 4 and 5 Concert 

26.3.24  Parents Evening 

27.3.24  Year 4 and 5 Concert 

27.3.24  Forest School tree planting 

28.3.24  Year 4 and 5 Concert 

28.3.24  School closes 

15.4.24  School opens 

17.4.24  Class Photographs 

18.4.24  Year 4 Skipping School 

19.4.24  Coffee Morning 

23.4.24  Reception Trip 

26.4.24  Coffee Morning 

30.4.24  Reception Trip 

3.5.24  Coffee Morning 

7.5.24  Governors  

8.5.24  Year 4 Sleepover 

15.5.24  Year 4 Trip 

14.6.24  Coffee Morning 

21.5.24  Year 3 Celebration Assembly 

3.6.24  Year 4 Times Table Checks 

4.6.24  Year 5 Celebration Assembly 

5.6.24  Year 2 Trip 

7.6.24  Year 3 Mr Egypt 

10.6.24  Assessment Week 

17.6.24  Assessment Week 

28.6.24  Coffee Morning 

1.7.24  Rock Steady Concert 

4.7.24  Year 6 Transition Day at  

  Woodkirk 



 
   
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

Parents Evening: 

 

Thursday 21st March- Virtual Sessions only 
Tuesday 26th March- In person sessions only- Held in the school 
hall. 

 Parents evening will commence on both dates from 4.00 pm 
until 6.30 pm for Reception to Year 6 children. Appointments 
are timed and will last for 10 minutes. 
  
The system opens on Monday 4th March to be able to book 
your appointment. Your log in details are your 1st or 
2nd emergency contact details we hold on your child’s record. 
  
Due to limited availability only 1 appointment can be booked 
per child, and you will not be able book onto both dates. 
 
Parents of children with SEND have separate, termly meetings 
and do not need to attend Parents Evening. 
  
Please visit https://eastardsley.schoolcloud.co.uk to book 
your appointment. 
  
Please visit the below link to access support for the virtual ap-
pointments. 

https://support.parentseveningsystem.co.uk/article/801-video-
parents-how-to-attend-appointments-over-video-call 

https://eastardsley.schoolcloud.co.uk/
https://support.parentseveningsystem.co.uk/article/801-video-parents-how-to-attend-appointments-over-video-call
https://support.parentseveningsystem.co.uk/article/801-video-parents-how-to-attend-appointments-over-video-call


 
   
 
 

 
 
 
  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 
   
 
 

 


